
Spott Presents On Getting and Staying Organized

Attorney  Patrick Spott  recently spoke as part of the Duluth Area Chamber of Commerce
Small Business Development Series.  Spott spoke on the topic, "Getting and Staying
Organized," presenting the ideas  of 
David Allen
and 
Merlin Mann
.  The
Small Business Development Series
is a program designed to give Chamber members access to tools and resources that will assist
them grow and strengthen their businesses. This series consists of 12 monthly seminars on
topics that are directly related to small business.  
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